Band Parent Organization 	
2017/18 School Year
04/03/2018
The ninth meeting was called to order at 7pm by Josh Siegfried.
Hank Henderson’s Treasurer Report:
We have a balance of $11,662.33 in the bank which reflects the Trivia Night profits of $4,218.00.  We had seven expenses including advertisements for Trivia Night, Clinton County Honor Band meal, Quad State meal & lodging, Cardinal Calendar payment, postage, and the fees for using Square. 
Band Program Update:
Mr. Washburn needs some assistance with concession stand for a couple of upcoming track meets.  Hank will help on Weds the 4th and Marcy will help on Thurs the 5th.  Josh will help on April 18th.
Think about leadership roles next year-Josh, Hank, and Marcy agree to stay on in their respective roles.  Josh would like to find an “apprentice” to help get ready for the 2019/2020 school year.
Uniform handout needs to be done the Sat before June Jamboree.
Needs for the fall:  Speakers estimated around $5,000.  Mr. Washburn has requested this from the school twice but both times were turned down.  
Pending Business:
Trivia night lessons learned:
We reached max capacity with 24 tables, it felt a little crammed in.
Online scoring was a hit, but next year let’s do both versions for those who don’t have great signal inside the school.
Judges:  next year we hand-select upper classmen for that job—it’s too important and we had too many snags.
Do all the printing in advance.
Find bigger donations for silent auction and reach out for more sponsorships.  Let’s try and get three per round next year!
New Business:
We want to get the trailer purchased before the fall.  Budget is $3,000.
Discuss helping with the speakers needed, maybe if we can put in half the cost the school can help with the rest.
Modifications are still needed for the old band trailer.  See if we can’t get some help with that.
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The next BPO meeting will be 5/7/18 at 7pm.  See you there!
